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COPY.
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

6th February, 1983.

Dear Sirs,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 30th ultimo enclosing verification of marking form
in respect of the freeboards assigned to the motoréhip
"RIALTO" by the Registro Italiano under the'pn$ernational
Convention regulations, and note the alterations effected
in this case.

I may add that the obsolete freeboard certificate
returned by you has been duly cancelled.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,
pro Secretarys

The Surveyors,

TRIESTE.
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